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August 2016 
• August was a busy month for us here at The Center.  Many cases involving 

our elders and our Police Lesion, Officer Callahan.  We are very lucky to 
have such an involved Officer working so closely with us to help out our 
clients and their families.  

• We were very successful working with one less staff this summer.  
Everyone had their vacations and jumped in to help in other positions to 
make this happen. 

• I wrote and completed our 2016 State Formula Grant.  This grant helps with 
the salary of my Nutrition Coordinator.  It was also send in before its due 
date! 

• Tiny's  is growing and growing in popularity with our gang on Monday 
nights.  NEW folks are getting together and making new friends.  Michael 
is now filing two van loads for this fun evening. I am thrill this idea has 
been so well received and growing.  We are now looking into an addition 
place to offer a night out for dinner, hope to have this in place come 
September. Maybe Chinese every other Monday night. 

• All monthly bills paid on time. 
• Directors Report were submitted to the BOS on time every month. 
• All monthly reports written and submitted on time.  
• Monthly newsletter written and out into the community before the 

beginning of the new month.  
• Attended all committee meetings 
• Our 2016 State End of the YEAR Report was submitted before its due date.  

This is the report which the state receives from me every year with all of the 
numbers for EVERYTHING done here at the AYER COA. Copies are on 
file for those that may want to see them. 

• Our Meals on Wheels (MOW) program is still very busy helping so many 
folks out in our community that cannot get out of their homes. 

• Shop and Save is giving us wonderful baked goods and breads three times a 
week.  FREEEEEEEEEEE here at The Center and additionally to Pleasant 
Street School residents.  Every Mon-Wed-Fri for our over 60+ers.  These 
will be delivered AFTER 9AM.  

• We now have our events and activities planned through December 2016. 
Our two trips are filling up and this is exciting. Everything is listed in the 
monthly newsletter.  It is so exciting to offer new activities and trips for our 
community at low prices or even free.  We also have these activities and 



events written in the local Action Unlimited and we make use of the town 
web page and local cable channel.  So we make sure what we do and have 
to offer is out there for everyone to find. 
 

 
 


